
Planning  the  Future  of  Cross-
Border Families: A Path Through
Coordination. Final Conference
On 1 December 2017, the University of Milan will host the final conference of
the  Project  ‘Planning  the  Future  of  Cross-Border  Families:  A  Path  Through
Coordination’  (JUST/2014/JCOO/AG/CIVI/7729,  co-funded  by  the  European
Commission  under  the  Civil  Justice  Programme).

The Project aims at analyzing the practice of several Member States concerning
the application of EU Regulations No 2201/2003, No 1259/2010, No 4/2009, and
No 650/2012, as well as the 2007 Hague Maintenance Protocol, and the 2007
Hague Recovery Convention. It has been carried out by the University of Milan
together  with  the  MPI  Luxembourg,  the  Universities  of  Heidelberg,  Osijek,
Valencia and Verona, and in partnership with several family lawyers associations
–  the  Italian  AIAF,  the  Spanish  AEAFA-,  the  Italian  Scuola  Superiore  della
Magistratura, and the Croatian Pravosudna akademija.

The  event  is  free  of  charge  and it  will  be  held  in  English  and Italian  with
simultaneous  interpretation.  Registration  is  nevertheless  compulsory  (click
here,  also  to  access  the  full  program  ).

Facebook page: www.facebook.com/eufams
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